
 

 

Parents/Guardians: August 2020 

 

We are excited to share that Mount Vernon School District is rolling out Remind school-wide! If 
you're not already familiar with ​Remind​, it's a classroom communication tool that makes it easy 
to stay involved with your child's learning. Remind is free to use, and you'll be able to get and 
send messages on any device—even a simple text message from your phone! 

As part of this rollout, official accounts will be created for all the educators, parents, and 
students at Mount Baker Middle School. Soon, you'll receive an email or text message from 
Remind. All you need to do is follow the steps in the message to finish setting up your account. 
Here is a video demo​ to see how Remind works. 

We're excited to make connecting with our families more engaging! 

 

Remind link:    https://youtu.be/W3_UQAC9hro 

 

http://remind.com/
https://youtu.be/W3_UQAC9hro

